
From: Carol Biedrzycki [mailto:carolb@texasrose.org]  

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 4:28 PM 
To: Jambor, Elizabeth 

Cc: Lanetta Cooper; Mendoza, Ronnie 
Subject: Questions for Follow-Up 

 

Dear Liz, 
 
This email is per your request to me to remind you of the questions we are still awaiting 
answers on concerning electricity usage by Austin Energy’s CAP customers.   
 

1. What is the average monthly kWh usage or CAP customers?  A monthly 
average would be best.  If an annual monthly average is provided it would be 
useful to have an average for one or more summer months to illustrate seasonal 
differences in usage.  

2. What is the average monthly kWh bill for CAP customers?  A monthly average 
would be best.  If an annual monthly average is provided it would be useful to 
have an average for one or more summer months to illustrate seasonal 
differences in the amount CAP customers pay.   

3. What is the total amount of revenue paid by all residential customers and all 
CAP customers to Austin Energy over the past calendar and/or fiscal 
year?  What is the total amount of revenue paid by all residential customers and 
all CAP customers to pay the energy efficiency portion of the community benefit 
charge?   

 
Please let me know if you have questions or need any additional clarification of this 
request. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Carol Biedrzycki 
Executive Director 
Texas ROSE (Ratepayers’ Organization to Save Energy) 
2101 S IH 35, Suite 300 
Austin, TX  78741-3876 
Phone: 512-472-5233 
 
 


